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From: Planning  
Sent: 01 April 2021 16:03 
To: Helen Webster 
Subject: AMENDED PLANS TO ACTION - NYM/2021/0072/FL AND 21/0093 

From: Accounts
Sent: 01 April 2021 15:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0072/FL 

Hi Helen 

Please see attached. Let me know if this isn’t correct please? 

Regards, 

Richard (Accounts) 

Follow us on Facebook 
https://normanandgray.co.uk/ 
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LTD
Norman and Gray Ltd 
Unit 1 
Malton Road Business Park 
Pickering 
YO18 7JW 
T: 01751 472231 

CONFIDENTIALITY: This message is private. If you have received it in error, please notify us and remove 
it from your system. Any unauthorised disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited. We may monitor email 
traffic data and the content of emails for the purposes of security and staff training. WARNING: Internet 
email is not a secure medium, please consider this when deciding whether to send information by email. 
You should check this email and attachments for viruses. You open any attachments at your own risk. 
CYBERCRIME ALERT: Bank Details. Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, 
specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. PLEASE NOTE that our bank account 
details WILL NOT change during the course of a transaction, and we will NOT change our bank details via 
email. If in any doubt, Please check account details with us in person. We will not accept responsibility if 
you transfer money into an incorrect account. 

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk [mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk]  
Sent: 01 April 2021 15:24 
To: Accounts 
Subject: NYM/2021/0072/FL 
Importance: High 

Reference: NYM/2021/0072/FL. 

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement in all aspects of 
its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter. The attached correspondence 
contains important information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the 
attached letter. 

The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working arrangements may 
change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when required in order to provide our 
customers with the most up to date information. 

Kind regards 

Chris France 
Chris France 
Director of Planning 
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage 
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